
St. Cajetan Religious Education 
Homework Notification 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Attached, please find some homework that I would ask you to spend some time 
working with your child to complete in anticipation of our next session of religious 
education. Here’s a brief description of what your child is being asked to do: 
 
Be sure to take a look at your child's Ten Commandments Quiz! I think you'll be 
pleased! 
 
Tonight we learned about David, shepherd and king who points the way to Jesus, 
the Good Shepherd and Christ the King. 
 
David is credited with writing/composing the Psalms in the Bible. Next week we 
are going to learn about how the Psalms help us to pray on any occasion, no 
matter what mood we are in. To help with this, I'm asking the children to bring in 
a CD that they listen to that contains a song that captures any ONE of the 
following emotions: happiness, loneliness, sadness, hope, fear, thankfulness, 
anger, contentment, depression, disappointment, uncertainty, restlessness, 
outrage (over an injustice). Please help your child select a CD to bring in and make 
sure that the song contains appropriate lyrics. The CDs will go home with the 
students that same night.  
 
Thank you for taking the time to work with your child to help him or her grown in 
faith.  
 
Kindly sign this form and have your child return it on the date indicated. 
 
Blessings on you and your family. 
 
Catechist’s Name: Joe Paprocki 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: _______________________________________ 
 
Please return on: January 28, 2014 



 
 


